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Papakura Panui 
Term 2 – Week 7 2017 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Namaste! 
 
We are more than half way through the term and what a busy term we are having! Our celebration of  
Samoan Language Week was a very happy time of acknowledging our significant Samoan presence in 
our school. Valuing culture is an important part of our school life. Our new student Council - Te Kaunihera 
a Akonga, has identified the celebration of diversity as something we do value deeply - the 30 students 
who make up this representative voice for the students in our school are currently having their say about 
our school and its future, and who better to be doing this than our students. These students create a 
sense of pride and provide a strong message of hope for our school and its future. 
John Rohs, Principal 

 
Don’t forget to check out Papakura High School 2017 facebook page for the most up-to- 

date  news  on what is happening at school and see the latest photos. 

 

 

We were delighted to be able to acknowledge and welcome three new local Principals (featured above) 
who will contribute so much to the life of our community. 
 
Above left to right: with John Rohs: Heather Tanner, (Kelvin Road School) Derek Linington, (Papakura 
Normal School) and Charlotte Castle (Redhill School). 

 


